Taupo Primary School Uniform Rules/Guidelines
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. The regulation Taupo Primary School uniform is compulsory for all students. ‘Regulation’ uniform

items can only be purchased from Brand Fuel, 32 Oruanui Street, Taupo.

Students who enrol during the school year have ten working days from the date of enrolment to
purchase their uniform.

Parents are free to combine items of the uniform to suit the weather conditions at the time. There is
no official summer or winter uniform. Students can wear undergarments but these must not be visible.

Polo Shirt
Short sleeve red regulation polo shirt with an embroidered logo. A plain black thermal can be worn
underneath the Polo Shirt. Second hand may be available in the hall free of charge.

Shorts
These must be plain black shorts and can be purchased from any provider.

Long Pants
These must be plain black and can be purchased from any provider.

Polar Fleece
Red, regulation polar fleece jacket with an embroidered logo.

Skorts/Skirts/Tights
These must be plain black and can be purchased from any supplier.

Footwear
Footwear must be flat soled shoes, sneakers, slip-ons with enclosed heels, boots, sandals.

Hats/Jewellery

Regulation school bucket hats are compulsory in Terms 1 and 4. This is red, with the school logo and
is available from Brand Fuel.

Ear piercing - single small plain studs or sleepers only, are to be worn to school for safety reasons.

Non Regulation Clothing

Students are not permitted to wear non-regulation clothing items along with their compulsory uniform.
Students are permitted to wear plain black long sleeve thermals. Alternative sweatshirts are not
permitted.

Coats
Students are able to wear any raincoat/winter coat but these need to be removed when inside the
classroom.

Uniform Purchase
The regulation components of the uniform are to be purchased from Brand Fuel, 32 Oruanui Street,

Taupo.

The school logo is the property of the Board of Trustees and cannot be screen printed or embroidered
onto non-regulation clothing items purchased from an unauthorised supplier.
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15. It is advisable that all uniform items are named (this includes all footwear).
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